From: Tara Perkins

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 8:26:10 AM

Tara Perkins
12 north river st
Holderness, NH 03245

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The jobs bright in by the northern pass do not outweigh the importance of wildlife being destroyed and
the backup of natural gas will only cause more environmental issues/ fracking is horrible.

Sincerely,
Tara Perkins
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